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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our parent committee are working hard to organise events and fundraise towards a project they have 

agreed on. Please read the flyer about a Bazaar that is being organized in March. 

Birmingham Health care team are coming in to school on the 4th March to offer pupils the Measles 

immunisation. Further information will be sent to you for consent. No child will be given the 

immunisation without parental consent. 

Please continue to ensure your children are in school daily and on time so that they do not miss any 

learning opportunities. See below our attendance figures for this week. Well done to Y3. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 
 

• Wednesdays: Year 3B swimming lessons 
• Monday 5th February: Year 5 Visit to Warwick Castle 
• Tuesday 6th February: Year 1 Phonics Workshop 
• Thursday 8th February: Children break up for Half Term   
• Tuesday 20th February: Pupils return to school at 8:30am 
• Thursday 22nd February: Reception Maths Workshop 
• Tuesday 27th February: Nursery Sharing Stories Workshop 
• Wednesday 6th March: Sweet/Cake/Toy sale after school 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

How to raise concerns 
 

We appreciate that sometimes parents feel there is a need to share a 
problem or concern with school and we will always strive to resolve this as 

soon as possible. 
If you would like to discuss any issues, do come and speak to staff. You can 

also book an appointment to speak to the Headteacher or Deputy 
Headteacher through the office. 

Here is the link to our complaints policy, it can also be found on the school’s 
website. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/60c8b57674d1170e15a04e9c/t/65b
3d1be550de933f2a491c8/1706283455189/Complaints+1.8.pdf 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

  
 
  
  

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



  
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 


